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Principal’s Report  
 

Harmony Day 

Congratulations and thank you to all 
staff and students who attended last 
Friday’s Harmony Day at the Huon 
campus.  Everyone had a good time 
despite the complications of weather 
and technical difficulties that 
occurred during the day. It was great 
to see everyone working together to 
achieve a wonderful outcome. 

 

Student Led Conferences/Reports 

Next Wednesday April 3, WMYC will hold Student Led 
Conferences from 3.30pm to 7pm with subject teachers.  All 
parents are encouraged to book interviews at: 
www.schoolinterviews.com.au and enter the booking code 
3vrwa  - each appointment is for ten minutes.  For parents who 
do not have access to the website, please call the College on 02 
6057 9000 to make booking via the office. 

Students received their reports during CARE class today. 

 

End of Term 

Term 1 ends Friday April 5 and students will be dismissed at 
2.30pm.  Term 2 commences Tuesday April 23. 

 

Maree Cribbes 

Principal 

 

Sport 
 

Hume Swim Carnival 

On the 19th of March, eight Wodonga Middle 
Years students travelled to WAVES Wodonga 
to compete at the Hume Swim Carnival. 
Throughout the day the school had some 
fantastic results both in team and individual 
races. The 14 year old girl’s relay team and 
the 12-13 year old boys relay teams both 
placed 2nd in their races after competitive 
and intense swims. Furthermore, Somaiya 
Harriden swam in numerous individual 
events and after being highly competitive, 
her efforts were commended through 

winning the 14-year-
old girls age champion. Congratulations 
Somaiya! Overall, the team conducted 
themselves extremely well throughout the 
day and represented the school at a high 
standard.  

Katie Donney 

Sports Trainee 

Sports Leaders 

Over the past few weeks the Huon 
year 8 & 9 Sports Leaders class 

have been trying 
their hand at 
waterpolo. They 
did a fantastic 
job and really got 
into learning a 
new game and stepping outside their 
comfort zone. Thank you to Miss Hill who 
did a great job teaching us all how to play 
the game and the skills needed to succeed.  

 

Lauren Fouracre  

Sports Leaders Teacher 

 

Athletics Carnival 
 

Wodonga Athletic Complex 
Pearce St, Wodonga 

 
8:30am Gates open 

 
9:00am Events start 

 
Canteen available all day 

 
Students will need to bring plenty of water and 
sunscreen in preparation for the warm weather. 

 
Get into the house spirit and dress up in your 

house colours. 
 

Lots of novelty events throughout the day. 
 

Students are required to stay at the Athletics 
Track for the whole duration of the day. No 

access to surrounding shops will be allowed. 
 

2:30pm Dismissal 
Students will be dismissed from the 

Wodonga Athletics Track. Students will need to 
arrange their own transport home. 

A shuttle bus will run from Felltimber. 
 

Parents welcome. 

http://www.wmyc.vic.edu.au/
http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au


Year 9 
 

Women in Defence 
A group of Year 9 girls 
recently attended an 
information session about 
careers in the armed 
forces. 
The focus was aimed at 
women in Defence and the 
variety of Jobs that are 
available. The presentation 
was very informative giving 
the students a clear 
understanding of all available options ranging from the Gap Year, 
General Entry, Officer Entry and study options at the Australian 
Defence Force Academy (ADFA ) whilst detailing some of the 
benefits of being a member of the Defence Force. The students 
enjoyed the relaxed atmosphere and were given the opportunity 
to ask questions and have one on one conversations with some 
serving members. Captain Camille Duggan talked about her 
career path first in the navy and then the army.  She has had a 
successful career travelling the world and doing a huge variety of 
jobs within the services. 
Corporal Stella Anning loved the fitness area and qualified in that 
area and even competed as a Ninja Warrior. Her big love is music 
and she is now active in the Army Band having spent 10 years as 
a musician in the army. 

 

Margie Benbow and Sloane Hubner 

Student Careers and Pathways 

 

 

  Every Student, Every Opportunity, Success For All 

Dates to Remember 

Dates for 2019 Activity 

April 1 ► Athletics Carnival 

April 3 ► Parent Teacher Interviews 

April 5 ► Last day Term 1 

April 23 ► Term 2 First Day 

April 24 ► ANZAC Day Ceremony  

Student Led Conferences 
 

Wednesday April 3, 2019 
 

3:30pm - 7:00pm 
 

Book your 10 minute appointments 
with Subject teachers at: 

 
www.schoolinterviews.com.au 

 

enter the booking code: 3vrwa 


